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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board

meeting held on 14/10/2024.

The Board decided to defer this case for consideration at a further Board meeting.

Note: The reporting inspector attended the meeting and presented details of the

proposed development.
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Phtricia Calleary
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